
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 Academic Services Department 
 
  
Date: February 4, 2020   
 
To: Andrea Oquist 
  
From: Theresa O’Brien 
    
Subject: Read by Grade 3 Legislation 
 
I would like to request an opportunity to present the communication plan for our parents 
about the tenets of the Third Grade Reading Law, the supports we have put into place 
over the last three years, and our plan for students who may be identified in May as 
below grade level. Please consider adding this agenda item to the February 10, 2020, 
Curriculum Committee segment of the Board of Education meeting. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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